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Have You 
Joined the 
CPCAüs Private 
Facebook 
Group?  

THECOSMETIC  

PHYSICIAN  
 

The College's private 

Facebook group is 

growing strong! 

 

V Stay Updated with 
CPCA News  

V Be informed of CPCA 
CPD State Meetings 

V Exclusive invitations 
to workshops and 
conferences 

V Connect with other 
members 

V Join discussions 
relating to the 
profession  

V Seek private 
guidance from other 
members 

V Share experiences or 
milestones with your 
colleagues 

 
 
Make sure to join to 

keep up-to-date on the 

latest news and events 

while you can also 

participate in the online 

discussions with other 

members.  

Click here to  
join now. 
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CPCA MEMBERS AREA 

CHECK OUT THE NEW MEMBERS AREA 

Introducing CPCA  
Members Area 2.0! 
 

The College is pleased to announce that the CPCA Members Area has been updated to the latest 
version with a brand new appearance. One of the main purposes of the update is to make it easier 
for members to navigate the platform. New functions will soon be added to the Members Area 
to provide even more benefits to our members and our sponsors. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/CPCAPrivateGroup/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/CPCAPrivateGroup/
https://cpca.360membership.com.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presidentès 2020 End of Year Message 

As I write this, NSW continues to face certain restrictions for the Northern Beaches. For those affected our thoughts 

are with you. While the future is unclear, but one thing is for sure, and that is, complacency is ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΩǎ ŜƴŜƳȅ 

when it comes to this virus. I am glad to say that I have monitored audits on our COVIDSafe practises at work ever 

since SA came out of the first lockdown, but there have been the odd occasions involving very minor issues that could 

lead to a decreasing vigilance. So my main message today is ensure the people who work with you, and yourself, are 

ŀƭƳƻǎǘ ƻōǎŜǎǎŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ /ƻƭƭŜƎŜΩǎ /h±L5{ŀŦŜ ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘŀǘƛƻƴǎ ŀǎ ǇǳōƭƛǎƘŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ website. 

Many of our members will be aware of changes occurring within other Colleges. The College has received 

ŎƻǊǊŜǎǇƻƴŘŜƴŎŜ ŦǊƻƳ !/!aΩǎ ƴŜǿ .ƻŀǊŘ ŀƴŘ L ŀƳ ŘŜƭƛƎƘǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŀȅ ǘƘŀǘ ŎƻƭƭŀōƻǊŀǘƛƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎǘŀƪŜƘƻƭŘŜǊǎ Ƙŀǎ 

been high-lighted as a primary aim going forward. In addition, the College has received correspondence from the 

newly formed Cosmetic Nurses Association. The College welcomes the opportunity for open and productive 

discussions regarding the prevailing valued relationship with all health practitioners where there is a clear balance of 

ŜŀŎƘ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴΩǎ ǎŎƻǇŜ ƻŦ ǇǊŀŎǘƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳƻƴ ƎǊƻǳƴŘΣ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ŦƻŎǳǎŜŘ ƻƴ ǇŀǘƛŜƴǘ ǎŀŦŜǘȅΦ !ǎ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǾŜǊ 70 

organisations of the Australian Ethical Healthcare Alliance groups, the College is committed to assist other professions 

on this topic while ensuring our members sustain the strength of our stakeholder position at levels of government, 

the general public and the medical profession per se. [Read more]  
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Congratulat ions 
to the recent 

Exam Candidates  

The College would like to congratulate the recent exam 
candidates who have been awarded the following certificates 
in the last few months. Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 
lockdown issues that took place in Victoria, the competency 
assessment of those candidates will take place on 31st 
January 2021. More information will be sent to these 
candidates in due course. 
 

The Board recognises the undertaking of this examination process was performed on a voluntary basis and would 
therefore like to commend these members on their espousal of the evaluation and verification of the skills and 
experience they have accumulated since first joining the College. Thank you all for working with the College to 
ensure patient safety as it strives to establish and maintain high standards in cosmetic Medicine. With the above 
certifications achieved, the Board has invited these members to apply for College Fellowship.  
 

 

 

Dr Melanie Andronicus 

Dr Jing Wang 

Dr Scott Allison 

Dr Carolyn Choy 

Dr Stephen Crimston 

Dr Amgad Shenouda 

Dr Deon Viljoen 

https://cpca.net.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Presidents-Christmas-Message-2020-v2.pdf
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This year, the College was proud to host its first virtual cosmetic 
medicine conference ς CosDoc2020, which was held on 18th 
October 2020. This was a one-day, online interactive conference 
that showcased a number of international and respected local 
speakers. The content was directed to medical practitioners, 
registered nurses, practice managers, dermal therapists and 
practice staff. We hope that attendants found CosDoc2020 an 
informative and useful learning experience.  

åWith the aim of CosDoc2020 
being to emulate a live conference 
feel; delegates had access to a 
lobby area, virtual sponsor booths, 
both networking and live chat 
functionality and two concurrent 
scientific content streams.æ 
 
 

 

Feedback from  
Delegates  

"Well run, kept to time, 
pre-recorded sessions were 

efficient use of time, 
question time was helpful" 

"Thank you for excellent 
meeting/ conference during 
this difficult times specially 
located in the distressed 
and distressful Victoria" 

https://aestheticmedicalpractitioner.com.au/news/events/cosdoc2020-review/?fbclid=IwAR1COfVbE6J1sw8-AdLBaXQCU8CHHCy9-12r4QlbdO4vfMY2T33NIkK85vc
https://cpca.net.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Delegate’s-feedback-on-CosDoc2020.pdf
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 Postponed CPCA Convocation  

Due to obvious COVID-19 
reasons, the College is saddened 
to announce that the 2020 
convocation has been 
postponed. The convocation was 
scheduled to follow the 
September 2020 examinations to 
acknowledge the new Fellows 
and to welcome the new 
members who have joined the 
College since the last 
convocation. However, we want 
to assure the members that this 
has not been forgotten and so, as 
 soon as a suitable date and location becomes clear and right for 
the picking, the Board will commence the arrangements to bring 
as many of us together to celebrate the proud achievements of 
these individuals. 
 
 


